Federal Courts (District Court and Circuit Courts of Appeals)

Although a Board of Immigration Appeals decision is considered final, in addition to the
possibility of reopening, certain immigration matters may be properly presented to the Federal

District Court or United States Court of Appeals. Our office has extensive experience and
success in sophisticated appellate advocacy.




